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Our outing May 20 – 22 was a State Meeting held at Riverbend Campground, Hiawassee, 

Georgia.  The event was hosted by Gone with the Winnies Chapter.  There were 9 coaches 

from Metro Atlanta Winnies present.  The State meeting was held Saturday morning 

followed by our Chapter meeting.  Roy Sowers, President welcomed everyone and thank 

them for coming  

 

Thursday evening Riverbend Campground provided the fish for our dinner.  Friday 

evening everyone brought salads for dinner.  Everyone enjoyed both of the dinners  

 

It was a relaxing weekend visiting with one another and touring areas around Hiawassee.  

Our dinner Saturday evening was catered by Rib Country which was another great dinner. 

 

Raymond Vaughn WIT #7219 is one of our most valued members of Metro Atlanta 

Winnies.  Raymond was presented a certificate honoring him as one of the 76 active 

charter members of WIT.  He joined WIT in 1969 and is the most senior active member in 

the state of Georgia 

 

 

Roy Sowers, President 
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